

## VILLAGE OF PLEAK BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES NOVEMBER 16, 2022

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Pleak, Texas held a public hearing to discuss the Annual Budget for the Village of Pleak, open to the public, on November 16, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. in the Pleak Village Hall located at 6621 FM 2218 South, Richmond, Texas. Mayor Larry Bittner, Michael John, Wade Goates, Anne Stark and Sophia Rico were all present.

1. Council to hold a Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget for the fiscal year January 1, 2023 - December 31, 2023, for the Village of Pleak. All interested persons have the right to appear and be heard on the above-described proposed January 1 to December 31, 2023, Fiscal Year Budget.

No comments were made from the Village of Pleak citizens on the proposed budget for the 2023 fiscal year.

2. A copy of the proposed budget is on file with the Village of Pleak's City Secretary or viewed on the Village's website at Villageofpleak.com.

The budget is available on the Villageofpleak.com website and is available in the City Secretary's office.

3. Close Public Hearing.

Mayor Larry Bittner closed the public hearing.

4. Adjournment.

Michael John made the motion to adjourn the Budget Public Hearing at 7:03pm. Anne Stark made the second and the vote was unanimous.

Approved By:

Larry Bittner, Mayor

Submitted By:

Erin Walley, City Secretary